Food Safety Compliance Reminder

Dear [Restaurant Name] Management,

This is a friendly reminder regarding your commitment to maintaining food safety standards in
accordance with local health regulations. As part of our ongoing effort to ensure the safety and
well-being of our community, we would like to highlight the following key areas:

e Regular inspection of food storage areas

o Proper cooking and holding temperatures

« Routine employee training on hygiene practices

o Accurate record-keeping of food safety protocols

We appreciate your dedication to providing safe dining experiences. Please ensure all staff are
informed and that necessary actions are taken to adhere to food safety compliance.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to reach out.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Your Organization]
[Contact Information]



